
PMM is open over the May long weekend.

LIKE, SUBSCRIBE, AND SAVE!

Please inform your teacher if you plan to be

away. We can cancel a lesson at no charge if

we receive 2 weeks (14 days) or more notice.

We can also reschedule lessons to a more

opportune time if a planned absence is far

enough in advance.
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PLEASE PAY AND SEND E-TRANSFERS TO

payments@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

As we dust off the winter leaves, salt, and mud from our boots
we can look ahead to the sun of Spring and Summer! We are

brimming with excitement to offer another school-wide recital
at the end of the year to take place on Saturday June 11th.

There are 3 time slots available for the recital, and encourage
all students to participate no matter how new you are to

lessons! Register for a time with your teacher, or add your
name to our sign-up sheet at the top of the stairs in the

studio.
 
 

We will offer our very first series of summer

programs this summer and we couldn’t be more

exuberant to present our inaugural camps and

sessions. Attached you will find our PDF

brochure containing class details and

descriptions.

Our full list and descriptions of Camps and

Session Classes is also available on our

website:

www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca/group-

classes/  

 

@pleasantmountainmusic

Anza Club: 3 West 8th Ave, Vancouver. 

Available recital times: 11:30am, 1:00pm and 2:30pm

 

Back by popular demand, the pre-recorded Pleasant Mountain
Music Solstice Celebration video will return this June 21st,
2022! All students of the studio (especially our small but
committed contingent of out-of-town, and out-of-country

students) are invited to film themselves playing one or two
chosen pieces. Filming may take place at PMM studio with

your teacher in class or can be done at your home. You may
use accompaniment tracks, or an accompanist to play with

you. Whichever makes you most comfortable! Remember to
say your name at the beginning of the video as well as the title

and composer (if known) of your performance piece. Video
submissions should be sent to

sarah@pleasantmountainmusic.ca or shared with
sarahjaycawston@gmail.com (via google docs) or 604-767-

3744 (via iCloud sharing) BY OR BEFORE Sunday June 12th @
9:00pm

 

Register for group lessons on our

digital registration form 
www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca/register/

 OR email us  AT

inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca 

 Please note we couldn’t offer everything we’d originally

planned due to time and space constraints, if YOU don’t
see something on this list that you’d be keen to try, please

let us know on inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca 

2435A Granville Street | 778-872-8422 | 

 inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

https://www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca/group-classes/
mailto:sarah@pleasantmountainmusic.ca
mailto:sarahjaycawston@gmail.com
https://www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca/register/
mailto:inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca
mailto:inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca
mailto:inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca


SARAH JAY CAWSTON

 

CHERSEA 

 

CHRIS KING

sarah@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

CHERSEA@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

CHRIS@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

JOIN THE PMM TEAM TODAY!

 
 

We are thrilled to announce this additional instalment of

our studio’s digital presence, along with our Instagram

account, and Facebook Page. A huge thank you to Chris King

for his work to get the site up and running, and to Chersea,

Chris, and Sarah for working diligently on the content

creation. 

 
Students and parents, we are pleased to confirm that following March’s
Provincial Health Orders we are now able to safely lift the mask mandate at the
studio. We still encourage face mask wearing in the waiting area and any
teacher or students who want to continue wearing masks are welcome to do so.
We still ask, however, that all students wash or sanitize their hands before their
class. Additionally, students who find themselves sick on the day of their lesson
are encouraged to stay home and do their lesson digitally. 

Ask us about our first time no-
obligation $30 trial lesson. You'll
experience the Pleasant Mountain

Music difference yourself!
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WE HAVE LAUNCHED OUR WEBSITE!

CONTACT DETAILS
2435A Granville Street

778-872-8422 

 inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

A massive congratulations to students, their families, and teachers Sarah and
Chersea for their impressive results at Kiwanis festival this year. PMM had
highly regarded performances in the solo, musical theatre, and contemporary
categories for voice, as well as baroque and contemporary pieces for piano.
Students should be exceptionally proud of themselves and we look forward
to taking all the feedback we received as teachers and applying that to future
performances to continue to achieve these outstanding results. 

EVA BROWN - "Be Kind To Your Parents" - Fanny

MAHALIA TINGLIN-WEBB - "I Speak 6 Languages" 
- The 25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee

LUCIA CANTERLA - "Everlasting" - Tuck Everlasting

ALEX MACISAAC - "Born To Entertain" - Ruthless

ALEX MACISAAC - "All I Want" - 0. Rodrigo

MAHALIA TINGLIN-WEBB - "Brave" - S. Bareilles

AVA DOUCET - "Lost Boy" - Ruth B.

MELA PIETROPAOLO - "If Only" - D. Cameron

KAT CARTERI - "My Heart Will Go On" - C. Dion

ANGELIA SHI - Minuet it A minor - Johann Krieger

MAISY POIER - Impertinence - G. F. Handel
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